
 
 

**** Information Only - No Action Required **** 
 
April 27, 2023 
            
To: Landowners within the Vector Pipeline Limited Partnership (“Vector”) Corridor  
 
Vector has been collecting an Abandonment Cost Surcharge (“ACS”) from its customers 
to ensure there are adequate funds to handle the costs if Vector should abandon 
operation of its pipeline.  A pipeline is a long lived asset and the funds to handle the 
costs of any abandonment will be collected over a forty year period. The collection of 
the ACS was required by the Canada Energy Regulator (“CER”), beginning January 1, 
2015.  As the abandonment cost funds are collected from Vector’s customers, such 
funds are being managed by an independent investment trust. 
 
Vector has posted on its website (www.vector-pipeline.com), under “Informational 
Postings” then under “Other”, then under “Trust Annual Report (CER)” a filing it made 
with the CER on April 27, 2023.  Vector’s filing included as attachments the following 
NEB abandonment cost trust reporting requirements for 2022: 
 
- Audited trust financial statements for 2022 
- Appendix XV reporting form for 2022 
 
Should there be any questions or concerns regarding Vector’s CER filing of its 
abandonment cost trust annual reports for 2022, please contact me at (734) 462-0237 
or at amy.bruhn@vector-pipeline.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Bruhn 
Manager, Regulatory and Administration 
Vector Pipeline Limited 
General Partner of 
Vector Pipeline Limited Partnership 
(734) 462-0237 

Vector Pipeline Limited 
General Partner of  
Vector Pipeline Limited Partnership 
38705 Seven Mile Road 
Suite 490 
Livonia, MI 48152 

 


